
Tasting Tuesday  Mrs Verity is providing healthy fruit snacks every Tuesday 
morning for the children.  This first snack time was very well received and we 

are already looking forward to next 
Tuesday’s fruity feast!


Congratulations to Joe Poulter 
whose tup won Champion Tup at 
last week’s Tup sale in Skipton.  Joe 
has helped bring up the tups since 
they were born and is understandably proud of 
them!


And finally…In recognition of World Mental 
Health Day we are inviting the staff and children 
to wear something YELLOW next Thursday (10th 
October). Socks, hair bands, anything!


SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

4th October 2024

27 Sep - Oak 
Class visit to 
Brimham Rocks


30 Sep - New 
Starter Parents 
Evening 4pm


9 Oct - LGB 
Meeting


22 Oct - 
Curriculum 
night


25 Oct- Break 

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Mapping’

Scan the 
code to 

discover our 
curriculum





And finally…


